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Upcoming Events

Nov. 4 - Report cards go home

Nov. 6 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion,
Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Nov. 6 & 7 - Parent Teacher Consultations
Nov. 8 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher Inservice

Nov. 11 - Picture Retake Day

Hot Lunch Mission Offering

Progress:

Our chapel offering for
God’s Kingdom so far
totals $442.15 for the
semester.

Hot lunch this week will
be pizza provided by the
Maedke family in honor
of Levi’s birthday.

Costume Dress Up Day

Tomorrow, Thursday, October 31st, the students (and staff) are encouraged to wear
their favorite costume to school. We want this to be an enjoyable experience, so please
avoid anything scary or gory so that everyone from the youngest students to the oldest
can have a fun time.

Parent Teacher Consultations - Sign Up

Just a reminder that Parent Teacher Consultations will be held next week. Grades 3K -
Grade 4 will be on both Wednesday and Thursday, November 6th and 7th starting at
3:00 pm, Grades 5 -7 just Thursday. If you have not yet done so, please go to the Signup
Genius on our school website to choose a time to meet with your child(ren)’s teacher(s).



November Birthdays

Nov. 3 - Levi Maedke
Nov. 5 - Mila Ebert

Nov. 11 - William Gonzales
Nov. 11 - Eagle Krueger
Nov. 14 - Hunter Kniskern
Nov. 20 - Mrs. Myslik

Nov. 25 - Pastor Sargent
Nov. 27 - Mrs. Langebartels
Nov. 29 - Bennett Hartwig

Report Cards
Report cards will be sent home with your child(ren) on Monday, November 4th.

Picture Retake Day

Lifetouch Photography will be at our school on Monday, November 11th for a Picture
Retake Day for those who missed Picture Day on August 1st, or if you would like to have
a retake of your child’s picture . You can order online by going to mylifetouch.com and
enter the Picture Day ID: EVTZJK8PZ. If you would rather have a form to fill out, please
contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office for that form. A form was sent home
yesterday with those students who are getting their picture taken. Also, if a parent
would like to have their child’s picture retaken, please inform Mrs. Sargent as soon as
possible, so she can schedule you in on that morning.




